
Support of Planning Appeal
 From: Katya Embroidery 
 Sent: 26 November 2018 09:46

 To: localreviewprocess
 Subject: Support of Planning Appeal

Dear Sir
I am writing in support of the appeal which has been submitted for the planning 
application for 
The Old Coach House, Ellenabeich, ref: 18/00355/PP.
I understand that permission for the project has been granted subject to the 
boundary 
wall and garage being block built and faced in stone/slate. Having wandered 
around the 
village I can't see any garages that have a slate finish - they are all white 
rendered so 
stipulating that the garage be slate finished is not in keeping with the 
village.
I am aware that the local conservation plan states that where a wall is built 
adjoining 
another wall or building, the new wall must have the same finish as the old one.
I 
understand this was the reason for the Seafari wall around their fuel store 
having to be 
built with a slate finish - because it joined onto an old slate wall.  The 
boundary wall in 
this planning application is to join onto a white rendered building so going by 
the 
conservation area guidelines it should therefore be faced with white render. Why
are the 
council insisting it should be stone finished? If the wall was to be white 
rendered it 
would look good and in keeping with its surroundings.
Yours faithfully
Ruth Barratt
55 Easdale Island
PA34 4TB
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